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Minutes of a meeting of the Chippenham Youth Council held in the , on Tuesday 31 
January 2023 at 4.30 pm. 
 
Youth Councillors Present: 
 
Thomas Berry (TB) Thomas Davis (TD) 
Daniel Mason (DM) Charlie Strugiss (CS) 
 
Officers Present: 
 
Alex Cooper (AC), Democratic Services Officer 
Rob Escott (RE), Marketing Officer 
 

25 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 
 
Apologies were received from HA due to exam commitments, AB due to ill 
health and ES due to resigning their position on the Youth Council 
 

26 VISIT TO CCTV HUB 
 
Youth Councillors travelled to the CCTV Hub and  received a talk regarding 
the capabilities and role of the Town Council’s CCTV system. Youth 
Councillors discussed the rules and legislation governing CCTV use and the 
ways that it can be used to keep people safe.  
  

27 NIGHT SURVEY ARTICLE AND NEXT STEPS 
 
Youth Councillors received an update from the Marketing Officer regarding 
the outcome of their night safety survey. Youth Councillors agreed the next 
steps in their work on this topic.  
 

28 SOCIAL MEDIA UPDATE & ITEMS FOR COMMUNICATION 
 
The Youth Council’s social media will be utilised to promote the results of 
the night safety survey when possible.  
  
No Youth Councillors had any additional items that they wished to publicise. 
  

29 DATE OF NEXT MEETING 
 
The next meeting of the Youth Council is due to take palce on Tuesday 21 
February at 4:30pm.  
 

  
The meeting concluded at 5.30 pm 


